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a tree is known by its fruit

Team Points this Week

Friday 14 June 2024

Writing: Rudy Khazai
Maths: Rose Parnell
Learner: Dolly Lloyd          

Writing: Scarlet Gora
Maths: Jaxon Walsh
Learner: John Aziz

                      

Writing: Amelie Fairclough
Maths: Isaac Thompson
Learner: Evan Price
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June
Friday 21: Bottle Tombola non-uniform day
Tuesday 25: Class 3 Farm Visit
Thursday 27: Sports Day Races (9:45am)
Friday 28: Class 3 Greek Day
July 
Tuesday 2: Royal Opera House Culture day 
Friday 5: Summer Social event (3:30 - 5:30) 
Thursday 11: Leaver’s Play (6pm)
Monday 15: Reports home to parents 
Friday 19: Leaver’s Service and end of term 

Important Dates

Learner of the week: 
Using our memory to move on my learning

CLASSCLASSCLASS      444

Rev Alice Assembly Visit  
We were really happy to welcome our local vicar, Rev
Alice to school on Tuesday. This term, Alice is presenting
a series on assemblies about her job as a vicar. This week,
she explained what a baptism is and what happens during
this event in church. Over the next few weeks, we will
learn about communion, weddings and funerals. Thank
you Rev Alice. 

Writing: Abigail Smith
Maths: Alfie Robinson
Learner: Kara Connor   Double Points Week

Race Across the World Run
We all had great fun before
half term, completing our
Race Across the World run.
Please can we have all
Sponsor money in ASAP so
we can order the ipads we
were raising money for.
Thank you.

School Catering Wins Award
Well done to Olwyn and Sharon,
our hardworking kitchen staff
who have recently been
awarded a Certificate of
Excellence from the council.
The certificate celebrates their
very high standards across
every element of the catering.
Well done to both of you,
especially Olwyn who works so
hard to make our dinners each
day. 

Excellent Scores for Year 1 and Year 4
Year 1 and Year 4 have worked very hard this
week to complete their national phonics and
multiplication assessments. Year 1 children had
to identify and read 40 sounds. Year 4 had to
answer 25 times tables questions in a timed test. 

Top Effort at Football and Cricket 

Class 2 took part in a local schools football
competition on Tuesday. It was their first time
taking part and everyone did really well. On
Monday the Year 5 and 6 girls competed in a
girl’s cricket competition. They played several
games across the day and represented the
school brilliantly. 


